
 
 

           Marley’s Mail – January 2024  

                                                                           

We pride ourselves on providing a reliable and efficient transport service to our customers. 

InTouch: 

Thank you to those who are using InTouch, it is 

great to see people adopting it and providing 

feedback. 

Accuracy is very important:  

- Ensure weight is in tonnes with a decimal 

place. 

- Ensure you start/finish tour and 

loading/unloading as they happen as it 

records this information and can provide 

ETAs for customers. 

Navigation links are available directly from InTouch 

jobs.  

Wesfeeds reference numbers, O/T booking 

numbers and Delivered booking numbers are also 

available from the InTouch jobs. 

We are currently working on being able to attach 

farm silo maps to the job, so if anyone has any 

silo/farm maps, please provide them to Marcus. 

If you don’t know how to use InTouch yet, please 

contact Tye or Marcus and they will help you out 

      

Thank you for your assistance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Ralph – 2nd  
Ian Norton – 3rd 

Grant Whike – 3rd 

Lesley Simpson – 4th  
Mark Gray – 5th   

Jason Hill – 8th  
Josh Dunn – 8th  

Brent Hasson – 13th  
Dave Page – 13th  
Bruce Neal – 14th  

Jason Melzer – 16th  
Tyler Jackson – 16th  
Stian Strijdom – 31st  

Enjoy celebrating your special 
day! 

Ian in the mighty DAF – Leaving WAN 

Ricky in MBL 50 in Noggerup 
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Reminders 

If you are at a new CBH site and are unfamiliar with 

the traffic flow, please ensure you stop straight 

away and ask the staff on site for the right way to 

go. You can also refer to the site map on your app.  

If you are feeling fatigued at any stage during your 

day, please do the safe thing and pull over when and 

where it is safe to do so to rest. Please don’t let 

fatigue affect your driving.  

When unloading in unfamiliar places, please ensure 

you get out and have a look at your surroundings to 

help prevent any damage or injury. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks  

Dale Hickey – Celebrating  2 years on the 

17th of January. 

Russ Hare – Celebrating 2 years on the 17th 

of January. 

Sean Dickson – Celebrating 3 years on the 

18th of January. 

Owen McAleese – Celebrating  3 years on 

the 4th of January. 

Tom Murphy – Celebrating  3 years on the 

14h of January. 

Trevor McGregor – Celebrating  5 years on 

the 25th of January. 

We thank you for your commitment and 

dedication to the Marley team over the years!  

Welcome new members to 

team Marley: 

Bruce Neal – Driver 

Carl Zander – Driver  

Andy Rivas – Driver  

Jamie Wombwell – Driver 

James Martin – IT Support  

Welcome back to team 

Marley: 

Grant Whike – Driver  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jonathon in MBL 67 at Min 3 


